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April 26, 2017

Mr. Donghong Wang

College of Information Management and Systems
Hubei University of Economics

No. 8 Yanggiaohu Avenue

Canglongdao Development Park

Jiangxia District, Wuhan, P.R. China 430056

Dear Mr. Donghong Wang:

Fall 2017, Auburn University at Montgomery will receive its second cohort of students from Hubei
University of Economics to complete the collaborative program of bachelor’s degrees in information
systems. To better serve these students and make the program move smoothly, I would like to invite you, as
ashort-term visiting scholar, to serve as a consultant to the coming students. [ am confident that with your
services, the new students will make a smooth transition into their new surroundings. AUM would also
appreciate your help and support with orientation for the students.

Please be advised that this invitation carries no associated salary; however, AUM will provide you with access
privileges to all teaching facilities, the library, computer labs, and internet access.

Yourvisitto AUM as a consultant in the collaborative degree program for information systems, with a J-1
non-immigrant visa, will be for one month, August 3,2017 to September 3, 2017. Please submit the
information/documents as indicated in the attached list for the preparation of Form DS-2019. Since the
University has limited space to accommodate the lodging needs of visiting faculty, please contact me at your
earliestconvenience to make lodging arrangements.

AUM looks forward to your arrival and to the new cohort of students. Please feel free to contact me should you
have questions or need assistance.

Best Wi}es,
Dr. Gokhan Alkanat,

Assistant Provost for Global Initiatives
Dean of Confucius Institute

AUBURN UNIVERSITY AT MONTGOMERY




